10/24/2019 Yahoo Mail - Eagle Lake notice of Goose Neck water meeting

Eagle Lake notice of Goose Neck water meeting

From: rolf tiedemann (camptouchstone@yahoo.com)
To: camptouchstone@yahoo.com; smeier1@roadrunner.com
Cc: supervisor@townofticonderoga.org

Date: Thursday, October 17,2019, 11:33 AM EDT

Hello all,

Steve Meier, VP for the ELPOI, has asked that | share the following with you via our new database of email addresses-
thanks again for all that responded via the spring newsletter to keeping the DB up to date.

if you have basic questions please address any replies to this email directly to Steve at smeier1@roadrunner.com

| would offer that specific questions also be addressed to Town Supervisor Joe Giordano at
supervisor@townofticonderoga.org

Supervisor office 518-585-6265 extension 1
from Steve

It has just come to our attention that the Town of Ticonderoga will be hosting another informational meeting regarding
the Gooseneck water supply. The Town is planning on mailing a letter to all affected property owners by Friday.
However due to the short notice the Town will be providing property owners, we are sending this email to all members of
the ELPOIL.

The meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, October 29, 2019 at six o'clock (6;00 pm) at the Best Western, Burgoyne Avenue
in Ticonderoga. The intended agenda will include the results of the survey requested and what the results mean in
regards to the plans moving forward.

The Town is planning to eventually post on their website, the agenda for the meeting at or around the date of the
meeting.

SteveM
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